
Hello Incoming Residents!!
My name is Romona-Shae Blake and I
will be your Resident Assistant for the
24-25 school year! I am a Junior,
majoring in Psychology and Minoring in
Communications. This is my second year
as an RA so I should be able to answer
any questions you may have.

I am on the track and field team at
Hamline so if you have any questions
about the sporting facilities or teams I
can lead you in the right direction. I
like anime and meeting new people so if
you wanna talk about some shows I am
always up for it.

My advice for when you get on campus
is to be open to trying new things and

joining clubs. Doing that will be an easy way to make new
friends.

Don’t forget to connect with your roommate and talk about big
stuff like a TV and mirrors so you can save money. If you have
any lingering questions before getting on campus feel free to
contact me- rblake01@hamline.edu

mailto:rblake01@hamline.edu

